
 

Dears OISTAT Headquarters, 

I am very pleased to be a candidate of The Egyptian Scenographers and Theatre 
Technicians Center (ESTTC) to be candidate to be elected to the 2017 OISTAT - 
EC. 

My main goal for that support OISTAT and its specialists, all over the world, 
especially in Egypt, Arab and African Countries. 

My success to found the Egyptian center was just a beginning. I will do my best to 
add more OISTAT centers in Arab Countries and Africa. 

Last years, I have did many of Scenography Exhibitions ( 3 in Egypt “ 2012-2014-
2016” – 3 in Prague 2015 “ Professional, Student and one for the Arab designers for 
the first time in Prague “ – One Exhibition in Kuwait during the Arab Theatre 
Festival in 2016 ).  

Now, I am working hard to Host the 2021 WSD in Egypt. 

I have a sufficient time to work for OISTAT and I am will be financially able to 
attend two international meetings each year.  
 

Best Regards 

 

Hazem Shebl 

Founder and the resident of The Egyptian Scenographers and Theatre Technicians Center (ESTTC) 

Email: hazemzo@gmail.com 

Address: 123 Sad, Hadayek El Ahram, Giza, Egypt 

Cell Phone: +2 01223102205 


